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Date: October 1, 2024
Theme: "Leveraging Technology for a Better Tomorrow"

The IEEE Student Branch of Dayananda Sagar University (DSU)
enthusiastically celebrated IEEE Day 2024 on October 1st, reflecting the
theme "Leveraging Technology for a Better Tomorrow". The event
brought together students and faculty to commemorate the global
contributions of IEEE toward technological advancement.

The celebration began with an inspiring address by Dr. Arun Balodi,
Professor and Chairperson of the Department of Electronics and
Communication Engineering, and Vice Chair of the IEEE Signal Processing
Society (SPS) Bangalore Chapter. Dr. Balodi congratulated the student
branch on their achievements and shared his best wishes for future
endeavors. He emphasized the importance of technology in shaping a
better future and urged students to actively engage in IEEE activities to
stay ahead in the evolving world of technology.
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Dr. Pushpamala S, IEEE Student Branch Counsellor at DSU, also shared
her thoughts, highlighting the growth of the student branch and the
opportunities that IEEE provides to students for learning and
professional development.

A ceremonial cake-cutting followed, led by
the Chairpersons of various societies within
the DSU Student Chapter. This moment
symbolized the unity and collaborative spirit
of the IEEE student community at DSU. 
The event was filled with excitement as
students and faculty reflected on the
opportunities ahead, with discussions
centered on future initiatives aimed at
contributing to technological advancements
for societal benefit.

CLICK HERE

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Uy3fqsm45ajxkwC5-kjyK5-dkPeuRjZc/view?usp=drivesdk
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Dr. Udaya Kumar Reddy, Dean of the School of Engineering at DSU, He
extended his heartfelt wishes to the IEEE Student Branch.

The celebration concluded with a networking session, fostering
discussions on upcoming IEEE activities and projects aligned with the
global mission of leveraging technology for a brighter tomorrow.

The IEEE Student Branch of DSU extends its gratitude to all the
dignitaries, faculty, and students who participated in making the event a
memorable success. We look forward to continuing our journey of
innovation, collaboration, and technological excellence.

CHEERS!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dAPlfV3zvGDMWR33AxKhpLRk8vaqFDnK/view?usp=drivesdk

